
 

 

Join us on Sunday mornings 

at worship for Pastor Jeff’s 
series on the Psalms….and 

on Monday mornings (on 
June 2nd) at 10 AM for a 

study of the Psalms with 
Sandra Richter by video. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mission Barn Trip – Saturday, June 21st from 10-3. See Jen Cornwell for more 
information. 
 

REMINDER:  Supper Club is scheduled for Saturday, June 21st at 6:00 PM at 
Ricardo’s Restaurant at 2112 East Lake Road in Erie.   Sign up beginning this 

Sunday in the welcome center. 
 

Fall Women’s Spiritual Retreat. Rev. Connie Hoeke will be leading the retreat held October 
10-12, 2025. The deposit required is $75. Please sign up in the welcome area or call the church 

office, and indicate your cell phone as well as whether you want to share a double room or have 
a private room to yourself. Deposits need to be in by June 30th. Please come! 
 

Share and Care Loss Support Group will be holding two meeting times at the church this 

month, June 24th from 1 until 2 in the afternoon and on the 26th in the evening from 7 until 8. 
Light refreshments will be served as we share with each other and we will also be taking a look 

at the advance directive document "The Five Wishes". No reservations are needed and anyone is 
welcome no matter what type of loss or whether your loss was recent or many years in the past. 

We are also planning to hold a picnic in July so keep that in mind as well. If you have any 
questions you may contact Darlene Smith, Kathy Rohrer or Lynda Lagan. 
 

Stephen Ministry meeting Tuesday, June 24th at 10 at Lynda Lagan’s home. 
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